Graber, Robert

From:

Diana Guild [Diana Guild@ftn.fedex.com]

Sent:

Wednesday, May 25, 2011 1:14 PM

To:

Graber, Robert

Cc: Subject: macummings1@hotmail.com

please clock in statement

Please clock the following statement into the record for the afternoon meeting on reapportioning the districts. I regret that I cannot attend due to work commitments.

I am writing to urge the Erie County Legislature to support local law 4-1, keeping Riverside and Black Rock in the same district. Perhaps more than almost any other adjacent areas of Buffalo these two neighborhoods depend on each other for survival – the worse one becomes, inevitably the worse the other becomes and the inverse. Our images have long been intertwined, as well as our cultural, ethnic and business organizations. We have a long history of cooperation in private efforts to improve our area and are dealing with similar changes and issues that may not be found in other districts. Many hard working people, involved in grassroots political and community activism, come out to vote in these districts - please do not disappoint us by dividing us!!!! Let us continue to work together to improve our corner of the city. Thank you for your time.

Diana Guild Registered voter and homeowner 716-578-6184